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From:                              Iott, Traci

Sent:                               Tuesday, April 16, 2013 11:48 AM

To:                                   'Weitzler.Ellen@epamail.epa.gov'

Cc:                                   Hust, Robert; Fitting, Corinne; Czapla, Kim

Subject:                          CT Draft WQS Regulations

 

Importance:                   High

 

Hi Ellen – 

I hope that you are OK given the terrible events in Boston yesterday.

I wanted to let you know that we officially went out to public notice today with our proposed 
conversion of the Water Quality Standards into regulatory format.  The public comment period 
ends on May 21, 2013.  All documents are available at the website provided below.  We have 
included an annotated version of the draft regulations so that people could better understand the 
relationship between the text in the draft regulations and that in the current WQS.  Also we have 
tried to highlight any changes in language that were necessary to support the conversion to regs.

http://www.ct.gov/deep/cwp/view.asp?a=2719&q=519198&deepNav_GID=1654

Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can help facilitate your review.

Traci

 

Traci Iott

Planning & Standards Division
Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse

file:///Q|/WQSRegsConversion/RegAdoption/EPA Transmittal_CT Draft WQS Regulations.htm (1 of 2)4/29/2013 11:30:33 AM

Exhibit 10

http://www.ct.gov/deep/cwp/view.asp?a=2719&q=519198&deepNav_GID=1654
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CT Department of Energy and Environmental Protection
79 Elm St.
Hartford, CT  06106
 
(v): 860 424-3082
(f): 860 424-4057
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